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Weekly Bulletin—4th March 2022

It is wonderful to be back in school after a restful half term break.
There is only five weeks until we finish for Easter and we have a
lot to pack in, so please ensure your children are in school for
8.30am every morning, ready to start learning.

World Book Day

It was wonderful to see the
children and staff dress up for
World Book day on Monday.
Here are some of our favourite 2

homemade costumes.




Comic relief

This year we will
be celebrating
Comic Relief on Friday 18th
March. Children can wear red,

suggested £1donation per
child. We are having a comedy
competition. So practice your
jokes and funny sketches
ready for the shows!

‘Bring and Buy’ Sale

Year 6 are holding a
sale to raise money for
their young enterprise scheme.
Please bring donations of books

and toys into school by

Thursday. Children can bring
their pocket money into school

on Friday 11th March.
o There will be a

> sale until 3:30pm

in the KS2 hall.

Many thanks for everyone
who dressed ‘Bright and
Bold’ on Thursday for Eating
Disorders Awareness Week.
We raised £218.40 for this
fabulous cause.

There are many families here
at school who have first hand
. experience of
this.

School Lunches

School lunch menus can be
found via our website.

The first week
back after half
term will

be Week 3

Attendance

Well done to everyone who
arrived ready to start school at
8.30am. Mrs Jen Hughes is our

new Attendance Officer. Mrs
Katie Harrop is now Admin and

Attendance Manager. Both ladies
are here to support you.




